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Alton Little Theater will host a tribute Memorial service for ALT Director Emeritus, 
Clifford L. Davenport, on Saturday, March 23rd at 10:45 am at the ALT Showplace. A 
number of former students, colleagues and long-time friends will share personal 
remembrances during a program in the auditorium and a reception will follow in the 
Dorothy Colonius foyer. The service is open to the public and it is also possible to share 
condolences and cards with Cliff's extended family from Boston via ALT at PO Box 
156, Alton,Illinois. Memorial gifts may also be made in Cliff's name, attention "ALT 
Angel Fund", again at PO Box 156, Alton, Illinois.


